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To: Barbara Tapper <motuekanhood10@gmail.com>
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Hello Neighbourhood  Support residents, Group Contacts and schools, the lastest report from Community Constable Grant Heney follows, for
distribution to your neighbours please.
NB: This is not for publication on any social media site.

 Hi all

 

Looks like another wet  weekend coming up….be careful on the wet roads out there

 

We have had a busy week family harm wise unfortunately. 14 cases to discuss today, normally there are 8-9.

 

Been quite strange because over the last 2 weeks there have been 4 cases of parents trying to stop their children using social media devices
because they had been on them continually and the child often reacts angrily or physically.

 

I guess this is all a balancing act between the child having access to social media but not being totally immersed with it…not easy to do.

 

If you are having problems along these lines I suggest you start by trying to communicate and come to some sort of mutual agreement – no
point in trying to take the device off them and creating problems really.

 

Not much crime in the district this week which is great.

 

Burglary,  Little Sydney Valley – 2 laptops stolen.

 

House damaged Coppins Place.

 

Car accident Coastal Highway.

 

Take care out there

 

Grant Heney

Community Constable

 

 

 

 

===============================================================

WARNING

The information contained in this email message is intended for the addressee only and may contain
privileged information. It may also be subject to the provisions of section 50 of the Policing Act 2008,
which creates an offence to have unlawful possession of Police property. If you are not the intended
recipient of this message or have received this message in error, you must not peruse, use, distribute or
copy this message or any of its contents.



Also note, the views expressed in this message may not necessarily reflect those of the New Zealand Police.
If you have received this message in error, please email or telephone the sender immediately

Barbara Tapper 
Coordinator  |  Motueka Districts Neighbourhood Support

P  03 526 7827  M 021 187 9286 E  motuekanhood10@gmail.com 

Become A Neighbourhood Supporter Today!  Website  |  Facebook  |  Twitter  |  Instagram

This e-mail may contain confidential and privileged material and is for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review, use,
distribution or disclosure by others is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient (or authorised to receive for the recipient),
please contact the sender by reply e-mail and delete all copies of this message.

mailto:motuekanhood10@gmail.com
https://neighbourhoodsupport.co.nz/
https://www.facebook.com/pg/Motueka-District-Neighbourhood-Support-Society-Inc-1230118900386373/community/?ref=page_internal
https://twitter.com/nsnewzealand
https://www.instagram.com/neighbourhoodsupportnz/

